
TEXAS MEDICAL ASSOCIATION 
180 NORTH LAMAR BLVD. 	AUSTIN, TEXAS • AREA CODE 512 GREENWOOD 7-5704 

January 27, 1964 

Mr, M. J. Conklin 
206 North First Avenue 
Canton, Illinois 

Dear Mr. Conklin: 

Thank you for your request for the January issue of the Texas State 
Journal of Medicine carrying the article, "Three Patients at Park-
land. 

We are enclosing a copy of the article as carried in the Journal and 
do hope that this will be satisfactory as our supply of journals is 
insufficient to meet the requests we have received. 

We are happy to be of service to you. Please let us know if we can 
be of further assistance to you. 

Sincerely yours, 

(Mrs.) Marilyn Baker 
Managing Editor 
Texas State Journal of Medicine 
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